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Mads
Where am I going?

Australia
3323 Posts

Posted - 06/10/2006 :  11:35:28      

Hey All!

Clare and I decided to make a Dusty myspace, even though there already is
one lol!

Here is the URL -

www.myspace.com/dusty_springfield

I love myspace - I'm addicted to it! I hope you like our one!

Love Mads xxx

dusty_freak
I’ve got a good thing

Australia
5805 Posts

Posted - 06/10/2006 :  12:12:51    

I just want to add that it kicks some serious butt and we worked hard on
it...  it isnt fully finished yet i don't think but we are getting there!! 

Check it out!!

Clare xoxo

"I'm not Mama's little baby no more..."

allherfaces
Administrator

USA
14235 Posts

Posted - 06/10/2006 :  15:40:07    

Way to go, girls! 
What a brilliant and oh so contemporary way to honor La Dust!

Well it's all right to go on and live your life, so come out into the light....

Sophie
Where am I going?

2302 Posts

Posted - 06/10/2006 :  16:15:31  

that's really cool, Mads & Clare  just make sure you don't put any music

on it - i made Dusty a MySpace once, complete with music - but it got
deleted. so just be careful, okay?

Mads
Where am I going?

Posted - 07/10/2006 :  01:53:27      

But we can have the one song right? Just not the 3 or 4 you can have if
you apply for a Myspace Music thing. Like you arent allowed to say it's your
music...but we're allowed to just have SOAPM right?
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Australia
3323 Posts

Love Mads who is freaking out

(haha Clare paranoid....)

Mads
Where am I going?

Australia
3323 Posts

Posted - 07/10/2006 :  03:30:33      

Haha check it out again now! Lol I added a slide show of most of Dusty's
album covers last night...hope you like it!

Love Mads xxx

dusty_freak
I’ve got a good thing

Australia
5805 Posts

Posted - 07/10/2006 :  04:15:05    

It's ok children, calm down.... I think that if you make a MySpace Music
account then it will get deleted... but if you make a normal myspace then i
don't see how having a song isn't allowed because on normal people's
myspaces they have songs on theirs too... So it's probably just if you make
a myspace music one coz one of the things offered to you is the choice to
put a song on!

Clare xoxo

"I'm not Mama's little baby no more..."

Mads
Where am I going?

Australia
3323 Posts

Posted - 07/10/2006 :  06:50:37      

quote:

It's ok children, calm down

Yes Mum!

Love Mads xxx

Sophie
Where am I going?

2302 Posts

Posted - 07/10/2006 :  09:58:28  

yep, that's what i meant - it's fine to have a song on your profile, but not a
MySpace Music Account [for Dusty] - as Clare said 

Laura
Administrator

United Kingdom
3075 Posts

Posted - 07/10/2006 :  11:23:03      

Nice one Goils, I have never really got into myspace but I will do at some
point. And here's to la dust ...

Love, Laura xx

Tim
Where am I going?

Posted - 07/10/2006 :  16:48:11    

Its great Mads - I'm meaning to get mine done - maybe I will when I get
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United Kingdom
3422 Posts

online at home - easier than here at work. (Which is doing my head in
today!)

T

daydreamer
Moderator

United Kingdom
5404 Posts

Posted - 07/10/2006 :  16:55:55  

I wont pretend to know what the heck My Space is all about but it looks
good! And when I clicked on DS as a friend, there were lots of very nice
things said by other fans. Well done.

Carole G.x

Mads
Where am I going?

Australia
3323 Posts

Posted - 08/10/2006 :  00:31:32      

quote:

Its great Mads

Clare too! 

And OMG setting up myspace...you cant do it without help its impossible I
swear...unless Im just dumb lol! But if you need any help setting it up just
gimme a shout 

Love Mads xxx

Birdie Breeze
Little by little

USA
248 Posts

Posted - 08/10/2006 :  08:54:50    

I'm having a blast over at myspace.

If anyone needs a hand - you can contact me, too.

Birdie

http://www.myspace.com/birdiebreeze
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